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September 9, 2013  
 
President CheeHai Teo 
FIG Office 
International Federation of Surveyors, FIG  
Kalvebod Brygge 31-33 
DK-1780 Copenhagen V 
DENMARK 
 
Dear Teo: 
 
The National Society of Professional Surveyors (NSPS) is pleased to nominate John 
Hohol for status as an Honorary Member of FIG. 
 
It is our understanding that this matter can be addressed by FIG during the XXV FIG 
Congress next year in Kuala Lumpur, Malyasia. 
 
NSPS considers John to be very worthy of Honorary Membership in FIG due to his long-
standing participation as a representative of ACSM (and now NSPS), and for his service 
to FIG. 
 
Since 1981, John has been an active participant in FIG, serving as Head of Delegation for 
ACSM/NSPS (1986 to present). He has served on the FIG Foundation Board of Directors 
since 2001, and as its President since 2003. His consistent advocacy for FIG within NSPS 
has been a major factor in the continued support of its FIG membership, and its 
delegation to FIG. John has served ACSM/NSPS well in a variety of other capacities, 
including conference planning. He has been a NSPS Fellow since 1983, and a NSPS Life 
Fellow since 2012. 
 
Respectfully,	
  
	
  

 
Curtis	
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  Sumner,	
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Executive	
  Director	
  
	
  


